

Friday 18th November 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,



STAFF NEWS

We are pleased to announce the safe arrival Stanley James Lear on Monday 7th November weighing 6lb $13\frac{1}{2}$ oz.

A new baby brother for William and Oliver.

I am sure you will all join me in congratulating Mr and Mrs Lear and her family.

PARENTS EVENINGS

On Monday 28th and Wednesday 30th November we will be holding our first parents evenings for Years 1 to 6. Letters have been sent out so please return them as soon as possible to secure your appointment time.

HOMEWORK CLUB

Homework Club is from 8:30am on Tuesday and Thursday mornings for <u>all</u> KS2 (Years 3-6). Children come in through the office and will be supported to complete their work in the dining room.

THURSDAY MORNING READING SESSIONS

You are welcome to come into your child's classroom from 8.50am - 9.00am on Thursdays to share a book with your child. This opportunity is open to all classes.





THURSDAY COFFEE MORNINGS

If at any time you'd like to come along and join Mr Seeley for an informal chat and a cuppa then please take up this opportunity to join him from 9.00am - 9.30am every Thursday in the Leisure Centre reception area.

CHRISTMAS FAYRE

We will be holding our annual Christmas Fayre on the Tuesday 13th December from 3.30pm, further details will be sent out shortly however if anyone would like to make any raffle or tombola donations then please hand them to the school office.

CHRISTMAS MENU

We will be serving a special Christmas themed menu on Wednesday 14th December. You should by now have received a letter detailing the menu choices, please ensure that the slip is returned to the school office by Friday 25th November. This is a special menu and must be ordered in advance. If we do not receive your child's slip then a packed lunch must be provided.





LUNCHTIME ACHIEVERS

This week's Lunchtime achievers were:

Cameron Owen Hendren For being an all-round superstar at lunchtime

Caden Johnson For good behaviour and lovely manners at lunchtime

Jamie Saunders For making the right choices at lunchtime

Rayyan Shah For settling in well at lunchtime

FREE CINEMA SCREENING AT ST PETER AND ST PAUL'S CHURCH

Come along and join in the fun with these family-friendly films

Saturday 3rd December 6pm 'THE MAN FROM UNCLE'

This evening is for everyone and celebrates the conclusion of our 50th Anniversary Year - the church was built in 1966. Can you remember the fashions of the day? Fun, flirty and colourful.

'The Man from Uncle' movie will begin at 6pm. We will have an interval for bring and share food and drink – 1960's inspired of course! After the film is ended, for those who want to stay on, the music & partying will begin. If everyone

comes in 1960's inspired fashion and brings a friend, a bottle and some food this will be a great night out!

Saturday 10th December 2pm 'FINDING DORY'

Our special Christmas Screening with a themed tombola and lovely party food for everyone

Thursday 15th December 1pm 'MIRACLE ON 34th STREET'



We would like to apologise for a spelling error in the letter that went out to all parents of Wednesday. An extra "e" was included in Esmae's surname it should have been spelt Bettridge.



ATTENDANCE

Congratulations to Rosa Class in achieving 97.73% attendance for this week 14th November – 18th November.

Every child with 97% or better attendance at the end of the year will have a free reward trip. Good attendance is 97% or better, which is 5½ days off or less over the whole year – which is less than 2 days each term!

> Mr Seeley **Head Teacher**

